
 

 
 

 

 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find attached your son/daughter’s homework timetable for this academic year. It will also be 
posted on the school website (click on the ‘pupils’ tab and then ‘homework timetables’). 
 
Homework is via the Satchel One platform ‘Show My Homework’. 
 
To log on pupils need to go in via Office 365 and then use their school email username and password 
to log on.  
 
Reminders for parents and pupils regarding how to use Show My Homework are attached. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr S Pritchard 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


